Notice of Decision

On 15 February 2017 at a properly noticed public hearing, the Madbury
Planning Board approved an amended application for subdivision submitted
by Kurt Schreiber for a property identified as Map 6 Lot 13A on Cherry Lane
thus correcting a clerical error on the original plot plan.

This approval is granted without conditions.

';%uj@ﬁuﬂ Uﬂwﬁ>

Planning Board Chair

L-le—/7

Date




